
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 7th July 2025 
 

English: This week we will be planning a new version of Jim and the Beanstalk and, time permitting, will start 
to write our new stories. 
 

Maths: We will consolidate on reading and using analogue and digital times before we begin looking at time 
duration problems. 
Later in the week, we will continue to work on fractions of an amount using non-unit fractions (where the numerator is 
higher than 1) 

 

Homework: 
The homework handed out on Friday consisted of a choice of activity on volcanoes and earthquakes. This 
homework is due in on Wednesday 9th July. This is the last homework for Y3 
 

 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 9thd July, children will be tested on their Star Colour Spelling list. These are the last 
spellings for Y3. If you wish your child to continue with spelling work, please work through Y3/4 list in the 
National Curriculum Appendix 1.  
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/5a7de93840f0b62305b7f8ee/PRIMARY_national_curriculum_-
_English_220714.pdf 
 
 

Other Matters: 

• The children will be attending a Summer games festival at Stovell on Thursday 10th July in the 
afternoon. Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit so they can take part. If you are able to 
help for the afternoon, please can you let the school office know.  

• Please make sure your child has their pbone in school every Friday until the last full week of school. 
The pbone concert will take place on Thursday 17th July at 9:15am. It will last around 20mins and is a 
chance for you to hear how much they’ve enjoyed learning a new instrument.  
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